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28 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Parent/Carer Voice Survey – Term 1 

As part of our quality assurance and school improvement processes, we would like to invite 
you to complete a short parent voice survey. Your views are extremely important to us; we 
plan to issue a survey once per term to enable you to have your say about key aspects of your 
child’s experience at Heckmondwike Grammar School. 

The survey should only take a few minutes to complete and will be available from now until 
23:45pm on Wednesday 6 December. Please note that if you have more than one child at 
Heckmondwike Grammar School, each parent/carer only needs to complete the survey once. 
However, if you feel that your children have differing experiences you are welcome to 
complete separate surveys for each of them. 

Please follow the link below to access the survey: https://forms.office.com/e/S6wivUwpmw 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss M Maguire 

Assistant Headteacher 
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